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Kaleen Knopp announced that Fac Sen Leadership is discussing the timing issue in regards to 
changing policy in the University Handbook and that policy taking effect on a rolling basis. 
The Leadership is discussing a recommendation of blanket new calendar year effective date 
for University Handbook changes. (July 1st
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February 19th is the target date for Varney’s and Follett to have these systems up and running 
for faculty course materials for Fall 2010. 
 
Kaleen Knopp asked our student rep, Amy Schultz, for a report on the ge
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• Items of concern to attorneys 
 
Hughey commented that she does not believe there will be anything in the revisions to cause 
major concern among committee members or Faculty


